
 
                                                                                        
 
January 24, 2024 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Eureka Recreation Committee is once again making plans for our city’s annual Tintic Silver Jubilee celebration 
to be held August 16-17, 2024, in Eureka, Utah. The Tintic Silver Jubilee is an annual celebration that dates back to 
the 1890’s. The Jubilee provides a venue for the thousands of visitors/residents to celebrate their connections to Eureka 
and to honor the area’s rich mining heritage.    
 
Events from past jubilees have included fireworks, charity 5k run/walk, parade, car show, cornhole tournament, 
community social, live concert and raffle. Our 2024 Tintic Silver Jubilee events are still being planned but we are 
committed to making the upcoming celebration better than ever. 
 
We are contacting you to invite your business/entity to participate in our annual celebration. You can support the 
Tintic Silver Jubilee in a variety of ways, including monetary donations, raffle item donations, banner displayed, 
vendor booth rental, or parade entry. 
 
100% of all monetary donations will support the Tintic Silver Jubilee events. Likewise, if you have an item or service 
you would like to donate, we will proudly include it in our fundraising raffle. You may also be interested in purchasing 
a banner to be displayed at the Eureka City Park throughout the summer and during the jubilee. The price for a new 
banner is $300.00 or $100.00 for a yearly renewal. Our banners provide a great advertisement opportunity for your 
business while helping support our community events.  
  
If you would like to make a monetary contribution, raffle item donation or purchase/renew a banner, please contact 
the Eureka City Office to make arrangements for your donation. All donors will be formally recognized during the 
raffle at the community social during Saturday evening’s events. 
 
On Saturday, August 17th, vendor booth spaces will also be available to rent at the Eureka City Park or along our 
historic Main Street. If you’re interested in selling food, clothing, art, homemade goods, etc., or just promoting your 
business, a $50 fee and Temporary Business License Application must be submitted to the Eureka City Office. To 
reserve your space or obtain additional vendor information, please email eurekacityvendors@gmail.com. 
 
Finally, we would like to invite you to participate in our grand parade on Saturday, August 17th. Our parade is a 
unique experience and allows businesses, school programs/teams, organizations, individuals, etc. to advertise and 
express their support for our community. The parade provides a perfect opportunity to show your support by 
distributing coupons, candy, displaying advertisements, or just visiting with our residents along the parade route. If 
you feel you have a parade-worthy entry, please contact the Eureka City Office to obtain a Parade Registration Form.   
 
If  you are interested in donating or participating in the upcoming Tintic Silver Jubilee, we encourage you to contact 
the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 or visit www.eurekautah.org/recreation-committee for more information. 
  
We graciously thank you for your consideration and we look forward to seeing you at our celebration in August 2024. 
 

Sincerely,    Eureka Recreation Committee 
P.O. Box 156 
15 N. Church Street 
Eureka, Utah 84628 
435‐433‐6915 
www.eurekautah.org 


